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Sports Day(s) 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to inform you that sports day(s) will be held at Hazelwick School on the following 
dates and at the approximate times: 
 

• Year 10 – Monday 26th June  - 9:00-11.20 

• Year 9 – Monday 26th June   - 12:20-3:00 

• Year 8 – Wednesday 28th June   - 9:00-11.20 

• Year 7 – Wednesday 28th June   - 12:20-3:00 

 
The school day will run as normal. Therefore, all students should be in morning registration by 
8:30am.  
 

• All students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will attend their sports day either as competitors or 
spectators. Full PE kit should be worn by all students. Students will remain in their PE kit 
for the full day. 
  

• Year 10 students will only attend sports day if they are competing. Full PE kit should be 
worn by all of these students. Students will remain in their PE kit for the full day.  

 

• Year 10 students who are not involved in sports day will come to school in their uniform 
and attend their normal timetabled lessons.  

  

• The school PE kit consists of a blue polo shirt, black shorts, blue or white socks and 
trainers. 

Please also make provisions for the weather.  There is very little shelter on the field and in the 

event of hot weather, it is advisable to apply sun cream, wear a sun hat and have plenty of fluids 

available.  In the event of wet or cold weather, extra layers of clothing would be advisable for 

students to wear whilst waiting to compete. 

The event will be open for spectators. However, there are no parking facilities at the school. 

Spectators will be required to sign in as they enter through the gate nearest the Astro turf. 

Should you require any further information please contact me via email 

(pobrien@hazelwick.org.uk). 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr. P. O’Brien 
Head of P.E. 
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